

5 April 2021

The Honorable Representative Rick Larsen 2163 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Re: Community Project Funding Request; North Broadway College District Pedestrian Overcrossing

Dear Representative Larsen:

The City of Everett strongly supports Everett Community College's application for federal infrastructure funding for the North Broadway College District Pedestrian Overcrossing project. The overcrossing will separate pedestrians from motor vehicle traffic on a principal arterial between two parts of the community college campus and the Washington State University Everett branch campus.

Currently pedestrians travel to and from signalized intersections at some distance from the direct path that the overcrossing will take between parts of the campus that are divided by North Broadway. When completed the project will encourage safe pedestrian travel in the College District.

Sincerely,

Ryan L. Sass, P.E. Public Works Director

PUBLIC WORKS



425.257.8800 425.257.8882 fax

everettpw@everettwa.gov everettwa.gov/pw